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I’ve often heard it said, “Some
give by going, and some go by
giving.”

Thank you for making this
harvest possible through both
your sponsorship and prayers.

God bless and keep you,

On my final Sunday in Rwanda, our
local team led the children’s
service without assistance. The
students were engaged, learning
and laughing!

We are grateful for our leaders’
faithfulness and hope to offer
Sunday school classes for more
age groups in 2025.

Mikelle Eastman


